
A sequel to Harvests of Time (1983) is 
being planned! A planning committee has 
been meeting to get started on the sequel 
to this very important history book. We need 
your help to spread the word to current and 
past residents of the RM of Edward. These 
brochures are being mailed to all residents in 
Pierson, Lyleton and Tilston in the hope that 
the request for family histories and pictures 
will be passed along to former residents 
who may not be aware that a sequel is in the 
works. Brochures will also be available at the 
RM office, the Royal Bank and the post offices 
in both Lyleton and Pierson.

Don’t be left out!! We want the book as 
complete as possible. Please help us by 
submitting family, business, event updates 
and spreading the word. We also need your 
photos to make the book exciting. Our first 
Harvests of Time was published in 1983 and 
a lot has changed.

We want to include everyone who lived in 
our area no matter how long.

Please accept this invitation to be included 
especially if you were missed in the first 
edition or wish you had submitted more 
information.

WHAT TO SUBMIT:

1. Family Histories
     Summarize your family history from the first 
book and update what has changed. Don’t 
forget your family picture!

2. Photos
     We welcome photos of families, 50 plus 
wedding anniversary couples, Century 
farms, events, service groups, sports, rodeo, 
Pierson Centennial (1991) Celebration, 
RM of Edward Centennial celebration, 
Lyleton’s Homecoming celebration (2000), 
and anything else of interest.

ORIGINAL DOCUMENTS AND PHOTOS 
only please.

     Include all names, dates and details 
of the event (avoid computer scans and 
photocopies). Your pictures will be treated 
with great care and returned. Be sure to print 
your name and address on a note and attach 
to the back of every picture. We may not be 
able to print them all, but we will do our best.



     The Sequel will cover the history of 
the R.M. of Edward, including the towns of 
Pierson and Lyleton updated to October 31st, 
2010. The books will have a hard cover, and 
will be professionally printed and bound by 
Friesens Corporation, Altona, MB.

     The publication committee reserves the 
right to edit (not change) stories for the 
purpose of space or repetition.

     Submit your stories and photos to:  

Edward History Book Committee
P.O. Box 27
Pierson, MB
R0M 1S0

Committee:
Betty Mayes - Chair		  634-2482
Lori Jones - Sec.			   634-2304
Doris Southam - Treas.		  634-2327
Leann Vickers			   634-2349
Al and Barb Lee - Grants		 634-2315
Myra Murray			   634-2458
Audrey Clark - Lyleton rep. 	 649-2258    

     We require a deposit on books you might 
want to order, to help us with our expenses in 
creating this book. This will also ensure that 
you will receive all the copies you might want. 
We will not know how many books to order 
before we know how many we can sell. If for 
some unforeseen reason we are unable to 
make the book, your deposit will be returned.

     
Please submit your write-ups and photos by

October 31, 2010.

     We hope to have the book completed by 
the fall of 2011.

     
     Please forward all materials with attached 
form, including your cheque or money order 
to:

Edward History Book Committee
P.O. Box 27
Pierson, MB

R0M 1S0

Fax: (204) 634-2482   
email: bmayes@mts.net	

ORDER FORM
I would like to purchase ______ copy(ies) of the history book. I am enclosing a $50.00 down 
payment for each book. Estimated cost of the books will be approximately $80.00 each. 
Cheques are to be made payable to: Edward History Book Committee. If books are to be 
mailed, an extra shipping/handling charge will be assessed.

NAME:						    

ADDRESS:

TOWN:				    PROVINCE:				   POSTAL CODE:

Telephone:					     Email address:

Visit the Pierson website for updates http://piersonmb.com
All prepaid orders will qualify for a free book draw.	


